
About BSPP 

The Business-School Partnership Programme 
aims to facilitate direct communication between 
companies and schools to enhance secondary 
school students’ knowledge of the business 
world and commerce. It also allows our young 
generation to learn about the corporate world, 
and to prepare for their future careers. 

For more
information

Students Gain Valuable Insights	
into the Corporate World

Around 100 companies and schools joined a brief-
ing and matching meeting on 1 November at the 
Chamber for the launch of the 18th Business-

School Partnership Programme (BSPP) for 2017-2018. 
During the meeting, company representatives and teach-
ers discussed plans for the year. After gaining a better 
understanding of interest and expectation during the 
event, business representatives said they will work on 
developing activities to enhance students’ understanding 
of their respective industries, job nature and work envi-
ronment. 

This year’s programme has a record 47 companies 
and 46 schools taking part, with 12 companies and nine 
schools joining for the first time. In order to benefit 
more students – in addition to the Association of Eng-

lish Medium Secondary Schools and the Association of 
Chinese Middle Schools – starting this year the Cham-
ber has also partnered with the Hong Kong Association 
of Careers Masters and Guidance Masters. 

Participating companies for the coming year are in 
various industries, providing students with a diverse 
range of insights. These ranged from banking, law, pub-
lic relations, property management and hospitality to 
sectors that students may not be familiar with, like avia-
tion, utilities, manufacturing and IT solutions. 

“We hope students will have an early insight on the 
corporate world outside school through joining this 
programme,”said Wong Ching-fu from Ying Wah Col-
lege, one of the schools joining the programme for the 
first time.“By knowing different industries, students are 
encouraged to work hard for their studies and strive for 
their future career.”

Besides activities organized by participating member 
companies, the Chamber also runs the HKGCC Student 
Ambassadors Programme, which enables students to 
get involved with Chamber activities and attend vari-
ous events. This year, 60 students from 11 schools have 
been selected to be student ambassadors. Some of them 
have already attended the Chamber’s two big events of 
this year – the CEO Manpower Conference and the Joint 
Business Community Luncheon with the Chief Execu-
tive in October.



New season of BSPP kicks off with a growing number of 
schools and companies participating


